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Memo 
 
 
February 7, 2013 
 
To: Arts Advisory Committee 

 
Re: Official Community Plan 2013 Update 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That this communication be received and filed. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The process to develop a new Official Community Plan (OCP) is in the final phase.  Design 
Regina will replace the current OCP and will be the city’s plan for guiding growth, 
development and change for the next 25 years.  As such, the Plan will provide a city-wide 
policy framework that guides decisions on investments, services and actions.   
 
The Administration will be giving an OCP update presentation to the committee to provide an 
overview of the final phase of work coming up in 2013, including opportunities for 
stakeholder and public input into OCP policy. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kim Sare, Project Manager  
Official Community Plan Project 
 
 
 
 
 
 


